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This week we will be continuing to find out about pet 

animals. Our role play area has now changed into a vet 

surgery! 

We would love to meet an unusual pet. If anyone has a pet 

animal at home, who would be willing to come into nursery 

and meet the Hungry Caterpillars please have a word with 

me! 

We will continue to show and talk about our pets using 

photos. They are also being used for observational painting. 

Thank you for sending photos into nursery. If you are having 

problems printing pictures please email them to me and I 

will print them at school. 

 

c.terrell @tankersleysp.org.uk 
 

Many thanks, 

Mrs. Terrell 

 


